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WILSON

D1 DIAZINON HOUSEHOLD INSECTICIDE

FOR THE CONTROL OF INSECT PESTS IN HOMES AND APARTMENTS

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
DIAZINON...................1%

DANGER      POISON

REG. NO. 14254 PCP ACT

NET CONTENTS: 4 LITRES

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Wilson Professional
A division of Wilson Laboratories Inc.

Dundas, Ontario
L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS: Apply with a paint brush or as a coarse spray. 
Repeat as necessary to maintain control.  Do not use in cupboards
where food is stored.  Do not apply to rugs, carpets, draperies,
wallpaper or similar materials that may be stained.  Solvent may
stain or damage certain plastic, rubber and asphalt materials. 
Avoid excessive wetting.  Do not use as a space spray.  Food and
utensils should be removed from area before spraying.  Surfaces
subject to direct contact with food should be thoroughly cleaned
after spraying.

COCKROACHES, ANTS, CRICKETS, SILVERFISH, CARPET BEETLES AND
EARWIGS:  Thoroughly treat cracks, crevices, baseboards, spaces
around water pipes and tanks.  Surfaces behind and beneath
cupboards, refrigerators, sinks, stoves, around garbage
containers and other areas where insects dwell.  



BROWN DOG TICKS AND FLEAS IN BUILDINGS:  Clear area of bedding
and debris before treating.  Thoroughly spray infested areas
around baseboards, window and door frames, wall cracks, localized
areas of floors and floor coverings where pets normally rest or
lie down.  Thoroughly treat animal sleeping quarters.  Do not
spray on pets.  Allow treated areas to dry thoroughly and replace
with clean bedding before allowing use by animals.  Repeat
applications as infestations warrant.  

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Do not get into eyes.  Avoid contact with the skin
and clothing.  Avoid inhalation of vapours or spray mist.  Wash
thoroughly after handling and before eating, drinking or smoking. 
Avoid contamination of food, utensils and feed.  Flammable
mixture: do not use or store near heat or open flame.  Do not
apply to plants, animals or humans.  Remove pets and fishbowls
before spraying and do not return them for at least 4 hours after
treatment.  Care should be taken to avoid insecticide deposits
that children might contact.  

FIRST AID: For external contact, wash with soap and water.  If in
eyes, flush with plenty of water and get medical attention. 
Contains petroleum distillate.  If swallowed, do not induce
vomiting.  Call a physician or poison control centre immediately. 
Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious person.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Stomach lavage.  Atropine is
antidotal.  Diazinon is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Antidote:
atropine sulfate at 1-2 milligrams every 15 minutes may be
necessary. 

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container.  Wrap empty container
and discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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